
 

 

18 April 2019  

Customer Update re: Lu-177 
 

 
At the end of last week during the dispensing of Lu-177 there was an issue with the vial capper. The 

aluminium caps were unable to be crimped properly, which is required to maintain the integrity of the seal 
of the vial. As a result, the batch was unable to be released for despatch this week. 

 
ANSTO has now resolved the issue and is completing the required validation processes. Unfortunately we 

are unable to source product from our back up supplier iTG for the week commencing 22 April.  
We will be able to confirm availability of ANSTO Lutetium-177 on Tuesday 23 April once we receive pending 

QC results.  ANSTO will be placing orders with iTG today for supply the week commencing 29 April. 

 
All impacted customers have been informed of this issue and we will keep customers up to date should 

there be any changes to this schedule. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact ANSTO directly on 1800 251 572 

 


